MINIATURE HORSE ASSOCIATION oF ARIZOMNA

January 19, 2023
To Our Wonderful Sponsors,

Our Club, the Miniature Horse Association of Arizona, is looking for donations for our silent
auction and raffle, along with sponsorships. MHAA is a 501©3 non- profit organization (tax
ID#86-0794927).

Our club promotes the miniature horse by putting on educational clinics, competing in shows,
providing therapy services to senior citizens and veterans, joining parades, and a variety of
other disciplines. We also offer fun shows and trail driving events. We are promoting events and
activities that the miniature horse excels in.

Our club likes to focus on our youth, amateur, and persons with special needs; our show offers a
variety of classes which are just for these competitors to join. We are in need of monetary
sponsors and donations of items for our silent auction and raffle to help award its participants
for their dedication and involvement with their miniature horses. At MHAA, all of our events
and activities are open to the public. We are always looking for new members that want to share
in our passion and dedication for this amazing breed of horse.

If you can help us in the endeavor please contact:

e Julianna Myers 805-312-4788 or jmyersrdh(@gmail.com
e Tammy Schreiber 623-210-3389 tschreiber67(@yahoo.com
e Rebecca Hubal 619-325-9556 hubalcraftl(@gmail.com

Thank you for your time and support.

Rebecca Hubal
MHAA President
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